
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

  

FLOWERS 

 

The flowers in the church today are given by the family of Mr. & Mrs. 

Bernard L. Walton, Sr., in Memory of our Mother on Mother’s Day and 

our Father who died on Mother’s Day. 

 

CALENDAR UPDATE 

 

The Deacon Widow/Widower Banquet is May 30, 2019 at 6:00pm. 

 

CHURCH PICNIC 

 

Our Annual Church Picnic will take place NEXT Sunday, May 19, 2019.  

Games will begin at 4:30pm with Devotionals beginning at 5:30pm. 

Dinner will follow.  Please bring a side, salad, or dessert. 

 

SEASON OF PRAYER FOR ASSOCIATIONAL MISSIONS 

 

We will be accepting donations for the “George Kissinger” offering 

fund, May 19-May 26, 2019.  Our goal this year is $1,100.00.  Won’t 

you please help us meet this goal? 

 

SPORTS CAMP HELP NEEDED!! 

 

GPBC will be hosting a Sports Camp June 17-21, 2019, from 6:00pm-

8:30pm.  We need help passing out fliers and posters in the            

community, Group Leaders, Craft Leaders, Assistants at each station, 

and Registration Table Volunteers.  If you are available to help, please 

contact Paige Belvin either by cell: 804-824-1217 or email:               

coordinator@gloptbaptist.org . 

 

CHURCH DOORS 

 

Please note that ALL church doors will be locked at the beginning of 

church services.  Someone will be at the Narthex door (the one     

nearest the office), if you need to get in after the service has begun. 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

There are 2 umbrellas and 2 pairs of glasses in the lost and found 

basket in the office.  If you are missing either, please check to see if 

they are yours. 

 

STANDING ROCK MISSION TRIP 

July 21 – 26, 2019 

 

It’s been 10 years since the WMUV mission partnership with Standing 

Rock began. 

 

Standing Rock borders North and South Dakota.  The reservation is 

home to about 8,500 people who struggle with issues such as        

unemployment, alcoholism, poverty, and domestic violence. 
 

Please pray for the Native Americans that will be ministered to and for 

the volunteers that will be serving. Pray that their hearts will be open 

and receptive to the word of God.  
 

The WMU would like your help in collecting the following items to be 

given to those in need. 
 

        New shoes for boys, girls, and teens (athletic/tennis shoes) 

        Underwear for girls and boys, (boys prefer boxers; girls love         

                                                           designs, (not all white) 

  Socks for boys, girls, and teens, (Bright colors / low cut for girls;  

                                                          boys dark colors / low cut) 

   Prizes for games – balls, match box cars, small stuffed animals 

                                    Walmart Gift card $25.00 
 

A bin will be under the WMU bulletin board for any items you            

contribute.  Deadline June 30, 2019.  Any questions, please see    

Theresa Svoboda. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Mother’s Day!! 
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